
 

 

 
 
 

Virtual Ward Forum 
Giftedness and Special Education 

 

Thursday, November 24, 2022 at 6:30 PM 
 
 

Ward 13 students, parents/caregivers, community members, 
and TDSB staff are invited to join Trustee James Li for a 
Virtual Ward Forum on the Intensive Support Program for 
gifted students, its identification and assessment process 
works and answer any questions on support for students 
with special needs. 

Guest Speaker: Susan Moulton, Centrally Assigned 
Principal, Special Education 

Ward 13 PIAC Representative Election will also take place at 
this meeting.  

The video conference platform will be Zoom. Registration is 
Required: Register Now 

Trustee James Li
Ward 13, 
Don Valley North

James Li
Trustee, Ward 13, Don Valley North
Tel: 
416-395-8787 E-mail: James. Li@tdsb.on.ca

https://tdsb-ca.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJ0sfuitqzwsEtxfNXUDQvqn3g5WCO11EoSs

